
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Richmond Area Health Center Canoe Raffle 
RICHMOND – Richmond Area Health Center is raffling a beautiful, handmade cedar 

strip canoe, built by a local craftsperson. The raffle drawing will take place on 

Saturday, July 23 at Richmond Waterfront Park just before the fireworks display 

begins. The raffle proceeds will benefit the community health center. 

 

Tickets for the raffle are $1 each, 7 for $5, 15 for $10, and 35 for $20, and can be 

purchased at Richmond Days waterfront events Friday night (July 22) and Saturday night (July 23).  Tickets may also be 

purchased at Richmond Area Health Center. 

 

The locally crafted canoe is a Wee Lassie model, which is 11.5 feet in length and weighs just 25 pounds.  Suggested 

payload of 200 pounds. This canoe is valued at $3,000!  

 

Richmond Area Health Center is located at 24 Gardiner Street, Richmond. For more information on the Canoe Raffle, call 

the health center at (207) 737-4359. 

 

Richmond Area Health Center is part of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a group of eleven Federally Qualified 

Health Centers in Central and Western Maine. Dedicated providers deliver high quality medical and behavioral health 

care to citizens in over 80 rural communities. To ensure access for everyone, HealthReach accepts Medicare, MaineCare 

and major insurances. In addition, an Affordable Care Program is available to uninsured and underinsured residents as 

well as assistance with applications for programs that help with the cost of health care and medications including the 

Health Insurance Marketplace. A private, non-profit with a 41-year history, HealthReach is funded by patient fees, grants 

and individual donations. 
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